







Montana Professional Teaching Foundation is pleased to announce its newest program, classroom assistance grants intended for Montana educators! Karen Cox, one of Montana's great educators, lost her life doing what she loved, working to improve education. She took seriously her opportunities to support her fellow teachers, and therefore it is fitting that this grant program be named in her honor.

This program is not intended to replace school funding, rather it's meant to assist educators who selflessly reach into their own pockets for classroom supplies. Montana educators can apply to the Foundation for funds expended on behalf of the classroom.

Please support Montana's educators and schoolchildren by making a tax-deductible contribution to the Karen Cox Memorial Grant Program. Thank you!

1	p portion for your records for your tax-de \$ Check #			
Enclosed is	my tax-deductible contribution* of:			
	\$1000 or more	Saint		
	\$500 – 999	Patron		
	\$100 - \$499	Supporter		
	\$50 - \$99	Friend		
	\$25 - \$49	Fan		
	Other \$	Associate		





Educators from all over Montana may apply for these grants. If you do not have a preference as to where you would like your contribution to go, please check the first box:



⊔ <b>1</b>	Please	appry	шу	conunt	oution	to the	area or	greatest	need.
_ 1	DI		1	1 .	. •		. 11	C	

☐ Please consider designating my contribution for:

(please indicate school name (including city), and teacher's name or curriculum, if applicable)



City, ST, Zip \_\_\_\_\_

(w) (h)

Make Checks Payable To: MT Professional Teaching Foundation

1232 East Sixth Avenue Helena, MT 59601 Attention: Cathy Warner



<sup>□</sup> Please send additional information about the Montana Professional Teaching Foundation.